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Tuesday, 4th May 2021                                                                                                                SWS-21-22/ ACD/ 7 
 
 
Dear Parent  
 
Greetings from Smart Wonders!  
 
I am hoping and praying that every member of your family is safe and healthy.  
 
As per the fresh guidelines from the State Government, the school teaching staff is expected to work from home. 
We have made all arrangements to equip the teachers with hardware required by them.    
 
The classes will resume from tomorrow onwards as per the old time table from Monday to Friday.   
  
For this week the timetable of Tuesday will be followed on Saturday. Regular school timings will apply. 
Wednesday, 5th May is working. 
 
Looking forward to your continued support in the times to come!  
 
Stay home & Stay Safe! 

Warm Regards   

 

 

Poonamjit Kaur  
Principal  
Smart Wonders School  


